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Fellow Rotarians and members
of ROAR,

Past is again a New Years day
and time is to hush the old year
away, open the door to the
present era and start filling the
“tabula rasa”.

The year we already havebehind
had joy and sorrow of many
kind: nettles and roses and
moments of bliss, rain and sun
shine and broken promise.

Remember by taking a little
while all the moments which
made you smile. Take them and
leave the sorrows on the floor
when you are closing the old
years door.

When wishing you a Happy New
Year, I also hope that you will
distribute our Communicator
also to those members whom
you know have been with us but
for some reason do not exist in
the latest Directory. We know
this year will be better! The sun
spots are coming!

73 and CU on the frequencies,

Rtn Pertti (Pete) Kause
EA7GSU / OH1SH
(RC Benahavis-Costa del Sol, Spain)
President, ROAR, 2009-2012

ROAR COMMUNICATOR
wishes all readers

a
HAPPY & PROSPEROUS 2010 !

G0SQH, G0JWE, G4WRU, G3JJR, KC9CRE, KF6SQI, VE6BF, G8LES,
EA7GSU, W8AUV, VK3KCD at the Birmingham Convention ROAR AGM on
22 June 2009

Imm Past President John Maier
W8AUV operating the ROAR
station GB2RI

G4WRU, G3JJR, G8LES, G0JWE
at the ROAR Booth at the
Birmingham Convention

The GB2RI tower going up .... not
as easy as we think !

Transfer of responsibility - IPP
John Maier W8AUV congratulating
President Pertti Kause EA7GSU


